



John Devine M.A. (Hons); M.Ed; SQH Headteacher

Breadalbane Academy
ABERFELDY PH15 2DU
Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464
Email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk
Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

Krakow Final Itinerary and Transport Information

Please see attached the final itinerary for the Krakow trip next week. I have booked the bus from Broxden Park and Ride in Perth for Saturday 1st June. Please be at Broxden for 7.45am at the latest. Pupils should bring their Young Scot card if they have one.

Please let the school know if you are dropping off and collecting your child at the airport and not using the bus.

The return journey should get us to Broxden at about midnight on Tuesday 4th June.

If you have not already done so, please ensure consent forms are handed in as soon as possible.

Pupils should hand in their passports to Mrs Poole before next Thursday.

Kind regards

Mrs Poole RMPS Teacher











